# NEWSLETTER

## SCOIL NANO NAGLE

Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com

28th November 2018



## Monday December 3

The school will be closed for a school planning day to facilitate the introduction of the new language curriculum on December 3<sup>rd</sup> 2018.

Scoil Talbot will be open on the 3<sup>rd</sup> of December as the curriculum for senior children is not being introduced until next year.

#### **Calendars**

You can order the class calendar every morning from:

November 26 - November 30 at 9.00 - 10.00 a.m. in the Parents' Room in the Pre-fabs.

Please place your orders as soon as possible as we need to let the printer know the amount so that they will be ready to deliver in time for Christmas. A big thank you to the Parents' Association for organising this every year.

Calendars cost €4 each or €10 for 3. When you buy 3 they can be of different classes, but within the same family.

#### **Christmas Annuals**

The Christmas annuals, Súgradh (Junior & Senior Infants) & Spraoi (1st & 2nd classes) are available to buy from Peggy in the office. They are educational and fun. Each annual is bursting with quizzes, fantastic facts, colouring pages, stories, great competitions and lots, lots more! This is a great way to keep busy over the Christmas holidays! Price: €4



#### Santa's Visit

Santa will visit Junior & Senior Infants and 1st & 2nd classes on

## Thursday December 13th.

Santa order forms have been given out to the classes. €3 per child which can also be paid at the same time as calendar payments. November 26 – 30 every morning from 9.00 - 10.00 a.m. in the Parents' Room in the Pre-fabs.

### **Magic Reindeer Food**

Santa's elves are busy making some magic reindeer food for you to leave out for Rudolph & all the other reindeer on Christmas Eve. You will have a chance to buy some: **When?** Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> - 7<sup>th</sup> December Where? The Parents' room

Time? 9.00 -9.30. Price: 50c -so get sprinkling!!! Thanks again to the Parents' Association for organising Santa's visit every year and for making sure his reindeer don't go hungry!

## First Class Nativity Play

Our annual Nativity play is being performed by the First Classes for their parents in the hall on Wednesday 19th December at 1:30.

Christmas Carol Service for all parents is in Bawnogue church on Thursday 20th December at 11.00 a.m.

## St Vincent De Paul Collection

A box will be placed at reception next week for you to put any non-perishable food items. Please contribute in any way you can. This is a very nice gesture on behalf of our school and helps us get us in the true spirit of Christmas.





## Mobile Library for 2<sup>nd</sup> classes

The 2<sup>nd</sup> classes are asked to <u>return their</u> <u>library books to the class teacher</u> as the mobile library for December 3<sup>rd</sup> had to be cancelled due to school closure.

## **Attendance Details**

Please leave child's full name and class teacher when informing the school of absences. (087 1755308)

First names and **surnames** please.

#### **Adult Classes**

#### **Cookery Classes**

Two "Sugar Craft" cake decorating classes will take place before Christmas.

When? Monday December 10th and 17th.

Where? Parents' Room in the Pre-Fabs Time? 9.00am – 11.00

Deirdre, the cookery class tutor did samples of Christmas cake decorating at the last class and the results were fantastic.

If you are interested please sign and return to class teacher or Ms Mac Mahon

I am interested in doing 2 Sugar Craft classes.

Name:	
Name of Child: _	
Teacher's Name:	

#### **Knitting & Sewing Classes**

Scoil Nano Nagle Parents' Room every Thursday 9:10-11:00 a.m. As well as learning new knitting skills you can also learn new sewing skills. All levels of knitting and sewing are welcome no matter if you are a complete beginner or more advanced. All are welcome.

Lots of ideas for Christmas gifts too!

### Party Food in classrooms

We ask that you **do not** bring food for parties in to the classrooms for the children as this puts pressure on other parents to do the same

## Wednesday After School Club.

Last day of club is <u>December 5.</u> It will start again in January 2019.

## **Junior Infant Meeting**

C.L.O.V.E.R. Project:
Children Learn on Very Early Reading.

## Tuesday December 4th at 1.05 pm

Where? In your child's classroom where you will be invited to read the 2<sup>nd</sup> special C.L.O.V.E.R. book to your child and do a little fun activity relating to the story. This is to encourage the love of reading as a life skill.

We encourage as many of you as possible to come along and support your child's learning in the classroom. On <u>Tuesday December 4<sup>th</sup></u> each Junior Infant child will receive a lovely C.L.O.V.E.R. pack to take home containing two new books, a colouring book, crayons and a C.L.O.V.E.R. booklet they can get stamped in the library when they visit.

This project is supported and funded by the South Dublin Library Service.

#### **Quality Time Early Start**

<u>You are invited to come in to your child's</u> <u>class</u> for "Quality Time" activity based on Christmas.

When? Friday December 7th

**Christmas Play: Wednesday December 12th** 

Santa's Visit: Friday December 14th

Morning Groups: <u>10.45-11:30</u> Afternoon Groups: <u>1.45-2:30</u>

